## Papa's House International Newsletter January 2014



Dear Friends and Partners,

Papa's House theme for 2014 is found in Exodus 15:11 "Who is like unto Thee, O Lord, among the gods? Who is like thee, glorious in holiness, fearful in praises, doing wonders?"

There is none as great as our God! There is none who does marvelous deeds among His people as our God. In Him we live and move and have our being!

With great joy I can report of the powerful, wonderful, and extraordinary testimony of the greatness of our God. He is

awesome in deed and in power and in promise!!

2013 is now in the rearview mirror of Papa's House International. We were privileged and blessed to travel and minister in several countries: Uganda, Cambodia, Malaysia, Singapore and the Philippines. In each country we experienced the powerful presence of God. I cannot tell you how many people were saved, healed and baptized in the Holy Ghost, nor even of the many miracles that took place. The hours are too short to tell of all the wonderful things our God did during these trips.

With your continued help and support Papa's House funded the Uganda Feeding Program for 81 orphans. We fed, clothed and sent to school the orphans being helped by Amazing Grace Ministries in Kikyusa, UG.

In Cambodia, through Pastor Sam Raguingan, Papa's House provided emergency relief funds to help those villages hit hard by major flooding last October.

A wounded world is awaiting our anointed entry into its darkness. WE ... are needed now.

We provided the total support needed (food, clothes, school and lodging) for 6 orphan boys for six months.

Our Cambodia Farming Project provided the seed and fertilizer for 26 families to start their own farms and then sow their blessing and harvest into the next group of families.

AND we also sponsored two Evangelistic Christmas Events in the local villages. Since Cambodia is a Buddhist nation, it is always prohibited to do evangelistic campaigns in the communities but Christmas is an exception. The communities including the local officials were invited to join the Christmas parties. The events included food, gifts for the children and local officials and prizes for the games.

In the Philippines, Papa's House continued to work with the local churches and provided much needed emergency relief funds to buy food, water and supplies for those devastated by the Typhoon that hit in November.

Today, the heart cry for revival is greater than ever in the nations of the world. The heartbeat of God is ever stronger. the vision is ever sharper, and the challenge to go is ever greater. We are moved by God's heartbeat of compassion and love. We go with the very heart of God the Father to preach the life changing Gospel unto all the ends of the Earth. We hear the heart cry of the people, and to them we bring the Gospel of the Power of the Word of God.



I am greatly blessed by the ministry teams that went out to serve. Their dedication and sacrifice and commitment have served well to bring many into the Kingdom. Marcellus and Vickie Battle went to Uganda, Africa; Jun Monzon and J.R. to Cambodia; Pastor Dennis to Malaysia and Singapore, and Hector and Jenifer Victa to the Philippines. And I cannot forget the support team that stayed back keeping us all covered in prayer. With a very grateful heart, I thank you for all your hard work and dedication.

Now the whole of 2014 is before us and we are looking forward to an even greater year. We are asking the Father for divine guidance, for divine favor and for divine provision. We are asking the Father to guide us through: into each new country, into new areas of ministry.

It looks like it's going to be a very busy year for Papa's House: Ministry trips to Uganda and Wales in the spring; Philippines in June; Nepal in September; Korea and Cambodia in October; Malaysia, Singapore and the Philippines in November. Papa's House has been invited to attend the Pentecostal World Congress in Korea as well as to minister in several Korean churches. We have also been invited to be a guest speaker in the joint Prayer and Bible Conference of the General Council of the AOG in the Philippines.

Can I tell you my heart is overflowing with excitement for 2014!

Perhaps this is the year of the Lord's coming and if it is; then let us move forward with holy vigor, with holy vision and holy passion. Let us run this race together and let us finish strong for the Glory of God!

Who is like unto Thee, O Lord, among the gods? Who is like thee, glorious in holiness, fearful in praises, doing wonders?



Donations can be given through PayPal via our website. Thank you!

Papa's House International P.O. Box 570 Grand Saline, TX 75140 903-962-3482 www.papashouse.us papashouseint@gmail.com

